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I do not support this bill. I am all for having safe places for people to camp they need 

to be specific and away from schools and parks, and away from people who are 

trying to run businesses. My children have been harassed twice in the last month at 

the public park by un-housed people and the front of my restaurant is trashed every 

morning by campers. My rights and my children’s safety has to be protected and we 

should be able to do that and provide a place for people to camp if they choose. 

Thank you!  


